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Ms. Edith M. Morrow 
Southern States Utilities 
1000 Color Place 
Apopka, Florida 32703 

Dear Ms. Morrow: 

This letter follows our conversation earlier this week regarding the reimbursement 
of AFPI charges. During the SSU hearing, our office was given a copy of a letter to Mr. 
Robert Sadler dated February 28, 1995. Apparently Mr. Sadler requested an irrigation 
meter be installed at property described as 8 Wild Olive Court in the Sugar Mill Woods 
service area, Citrus County. 

By the letter from your office dated February 28, 1995, Mr. Sadler was given an 
estimated cost for the connection and/or meter installation which included AFPI charges. 
During our conversation, you indicated that, even though Mr. Sadler was an existing 
customer, he had never paid any AFPI charges. Further, you indicated that no AFPI 
charges had been "affiliated with this area" when Mr. Sadler was first connected to the 
system. However, at the time of his request for the irrigation meter, AFF'I charges had been 
approved for the area, resulting in the inclusion of AFPI charges as part, of the estimated 
cost for connection and/or meter installation. 4CK - 

AFA It is our understanding that Mr. Sadler requested a downgrade from a 1" meter to 
APF' d / 8 "  x 3/4" meters. His purpose was to install a meter which would serve his rental 
CAF property and install a separate irrigation meter for lawn maintenance. Since the 1" meter 

served 2.5 ERCs and the two 5/8" x 3/4" meters will serve 2.0 ERCs, the downgrade, even cvu - w T t h e  addition of a second meter, results in less potential demand on the system. 
2 '  -fore, a reimbursement of that portion of the estimated cost charged to Mr. Sadler 
c p  ': a a t e d  with AFPI charges is appropriate. 
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Referencing the February 28th letter, the reimbursement, then, should be in the 
amount of $152.85 and made payable to Robert Sadler. His address, according to our 
records, is 10129 John’s Drive, Damascus, Maryland, 20872. Thank you for your cooperation 
in this matter. If there are any questions or if our office can be of further assistance, please 
advise. 

Sincerely, 

L F O  
&les H. Hill 
Director 

cc: Robert Sadler 
Budd Hansen 
Division of Water and Wastewater (Willis, Rendell, Galloway) 
Division of Records and Reporting (Docket No. 950495-WS) 


